
Ribston Hall 
High School

OPEN EVENTS - 17th, 21st and 22nd October
Ribston Hall High School would like to invite you to one of our Open Events on the 17th, 21st and 22nd October.
17th October - 9.30am, 5.00pm and 6.00pm
21st and 22nd October - 9.30am.

Booking  is Essential!
Places are limited so please ensure you visit our website to book: www.ribstonhall.gloucs.sch.uk/join-us/school-tours/open-day


